
Technology Committee – April 22, 2024 

 

The Technology Committee met on April 22, 2024.  Mr. Hein provided an update regarding SchoolTool, our 

student management system, which will be moving their services from the Mid-Hudson Regional Information 

Center (MHRIC) to a cloud-based server.  Due to a delay with the MHRIC the migration will now take place 

in August.  Lastly, Mr. Hein shared a timeline for updating the district’s website.  The committee chose a 

template, and the migration of the new website will take place over the Summer.  The Technology committee is 

not scheduled to meet until the 2024-2025 school year.   

 

 

 

 


